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The library is currently open during our regular operating hours with limited capacity of 10 people per floor. Curbside pickup is also available upon request. Masks are required and must be covering your mouth and nose in order to enter the building.
For your safety, we are also enforcing the following protocols: 
· All items being returned must be placed into the designated bin by the patron. Please do not hand your items directly to staff. 
· All returned items are quarantined for at least 24-hours prior to check-in. 
· Masks are to be worn and six-foot social distancing is required upon entering the building. 
· High-touch surfaces (such as the circulation desk and public-use computers) will receive additional cleaning and disinfecting. 
· In order to observe appropriate social distancing protocols, we only have 1 public computer in service with a strict 30-minute time period per patron. The computer will be sanitized in between patrons and at the beginning and end of each day. 
· Hand sanitizer is available to patrons throughout the building. Please utilize this while browsing. 
The library continues to apply state mandated procedures and recommendations from the local Health Department in conjunction with policies from RAILS in keeping the library operating. These procedures have been developed to ensure safety for all. As the situation changes, we continue to adapt our strategies. 
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